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October 11, 2010 In reply refer to: 
205079:adai 

Mr. Larry Tardie 
All Seasons RV Park and Campground 
P.O. Box 21838 
Eugene, Oregon 97402 

Dear Mr. Tardie 

SUBJECT: ALL SEASONS RV PARK AND CAMPGROUND 

The California Regional Water Quality Control Board, San Diego Region (San Diego 
Water Board) has reviewed the January-June 2010 semiannual monitoring report 
submitted for All Seasons RV Park and Campground in accordance with the Monitoring 
and Reporting Program of Order No. 94-05. 

The following violations of Discharge Specification B.1 of Order No. 94-05 were 
identified in the monitoring report submitted: 

1. The daily maximum discharge specification for chloride, established at 
200 milligrams per liter (mg/L), was exceeded on June 18, 2010 with a reported 
value of 220 mg/L. 

2. The 12-month average discharge specification for chloride, established at 
150 mg/L, was exceeded for July 2009-June 2010 with a calculated value of 
225 mg/L. 

3. The 12-month average discharge specification for boron, established at 
0.5 mg/L, was exceeded for July 2009-June 2010 with a calculated value of 
0.7 mg/L. 
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The next monitoring reports due are the January-December 2010 annual report and the 
July-December 2010 semiannual report, which are both due by January 30, 2011. In 
the subject line of any response, please include the requested "In reply refer to:" 
information located in the heading of this letter. For questions pertaining to the subject 
matter, please contact Ms. Amanda Dai at (858) 627-3977 or at email 
aciai@waterboards.ca.gov. 

Sincerely, 

Robert W, Morris, P.E. 
Senior Water Resource Control Engineer 
Cleanup and Land Discharge Branch 

Rogutatory Measure ID: 376160 

Violation ID; B132366, 882367, 882368 
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